TITLE I PARENT INVOLVEMENT POLICY
Goals of the Title I Program:
*To inform parents of their children participating in the program
*To establish and communicate objectives and methods, individual programs, and 
	Supplemental materials used. 
*Tor provide help for parents to assist in helping their children attain objectives.

Goals will be worked on as the year progresses. To communicate progress through parent/teacher conferences, newsletters, emails, and phone calls. 
Conferences will be scheduled during the same time as parent/teacher conferences. Please stop and visit with the Title I instructor during these conferences. In addition to meeting at this time, a report of your child’s progress will be sent home each nine weeks. 
Parents are invited to make recommendations concerning the Title I program for improvement and implementation of the program. These recommendations can be made during parent/teacher conferences, Title I meetings, and surveys conducted by the staff. Surveys are sent out in May of each year. Please take time to fill these out. They are a good way to let our Title I program know how you feel about what we are doing. 
An annual meeting is held each year to outline the services provided by the program and to give an update on the evaluation of the program. Invitations will be sent out to parents with the date, time, location, and topic of the meeting. 
We evaluate the program through an assessment survey distributed by the Title I staff for input and evaluation of children in the program. Achievement scores also provide indication of progress. When the survey is sent home in the Spring, achievement scores that are available will also be sent home. 
Parent involvement by class visitation is encouraged. Questions concerning the program can be discussed by contacting the school or Title I instructor. 
Thank you, 
Cheryl Nelsen,
Title I Instructor

